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Mr. Henry E. Thomas
Director

Standards. and Regulations Division
United States Environmental Protection Agency
Washington, D.C. 20460

Dear Mr. Thomas:

Thank you vezy much for you= lette_ dated January 29,
1981 advising us of the one-year deferral of the more
stringent noise emission requirements for medium and
heavy trucks .and truck-mounted solid waste compactors,
previously scheduled to go into effect in 1982. We
appreciate very much your taking the time to advise
us of this re_!/latory action.

Again, thank you very much. "

S_nc/ersly /urs,

Director

Regulatory Research & Analysis
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